[image: image1.jpg]Parents & Educators Partnership




PEP AGENDA

MONDAY, December 5, 2022
As we start our Advent Calendar countdown towards Christmas, one thing allows holds true during this time of year.  That families come together to rejoice in this is season.  So, with that same spirit in mind your PEP Leadership Team would like to invite you to good ole fashion potluck.  As we collectively begin to count down the days for buying gifts and hosting holiday parties, we would like you to join us to “wrap up” this year with some updates and outlooks for 2023.  
Reminders:
· PEP In Person Meeting: Monday, December 5, 2022
· Networking and refreshments: 6:15-6:30pm / Meeting 6:30-8:00pm 
· Bring your smartphone, computer or Ipad to get help accessing Track It Forward, Schoology, and Powerschool. 
· Please print the agenda if you would like a hard copy. All agendas and meeting minutes can be found on the website under the “About Us” tab.
· Please park in the gym parking lot and enter from 6th St. courtyard gate. 
· Attending a PEP meeting gives each family 1.5 service hours!
RSVP on the Track It Forward PEP meeting invitation that you receive. Your RSVP to the meeting will ensure you are on our roster to sign in and confirm your 1.5 hours. PEP will log and approve your hours.   
 

· SAINTS RUN 5K - Family Obligation/Save the Date
The SAINTS RUN 5K is on March 18, 2023. The student registration package included information on the Family Obligation for the SAINTS RUN 5K. Every family is required to register 2 adults and their SAHS student(s) for the SAINTS RUN 5K. More information will be coming out soon. Please save the date and plan to register and come out and have fun with the St. Anthony High School community.  If you have any questions or would like to volunteer on a committee email: SAINTSRUN5K@longbeachsaints.org
· PARENT SERVICE HOURS – TRACK IT FORWARD 
All parent service hours MUST be logged into the Track It Forward site to meet your family obligation. There are two ways to have your service hours entered into the system: 
1. When you “signed up” or “RSVP” for a PEP meeting or donation opportunity through Track It Forward we will confirm your service hour(s) once we receive the sign in logs or receipts from supervisors. These confirmations are done once a month. If you do not see your hours credited to your account, it might be because of this procedure. 
2. If an event was not created through Track if Forward or you did not sign up in advance, enter your service hours after you have completed them. Enter your hours after an event and do not wait until the April 30th deadline. The sign in sheets and receipts are back up to confirm your hour(s) after you have logged them. 
A link to Track It Forward can be found on the SAHS website under the Support SAHS tab. There is also an app available for download which makes tracking your hours easy and convenient. Go on the site and check it out: Parent Volunteer Hour page 
 

If you have any questions, please email us @ volunteer@longbeachsaints.org
